
Dear Supervisors, 

 Add me to the long and fast growing list of Mendocino County constituents who are adamantly opposed to the 

proposed marijuana cultivation ordnance. It is outrageous to open our rural lands and open spaces to large scale 

commercial cannabis grows. The water issue alone should stop this proposal in its tracks. Please consider the impact 

on 7 generations before voting on this short sighted ordinance. 

 Greg Kanne 

 Dos Rios, California 95429 

 


